PETITION

TO- Borough of QOadby & Wigston Council

We undersigned strongly oppose the proposed planning application(15/00381/FUL) for
a convenience store on Kelmarsh Avenue(at Cuisine of India’s Beer Garden) because of
mainly- Noise pollution(big Lorries), parking problems, Loss of jobs at existing stores
and business and lack of privacy for the houses in the front and at the back etc. We
request that no more stores on that site.

PRINTED NAME | SIGNATURE | ADDRESS




